QE Olympic Park—October 2023

Year 11 students enjoyed a visit to the Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park, to support a GSCE
unit studied in Year 10, Urban Issues and Challenges.

This particular location supports work that the classes have completed last year- studying
the urban regeneration of the Lower Lea Valley. In addition, it offers great opportunities
for primary data collection to be undertaken.

We were very lucky with the weather as we enjoyed two separate afternoons taking a
deeper look at the International Quarter, Here East and reasons for people visiting the
park.




